






February 19, 2009
Ms. Cathleen Curran Myers

Deputy Secretary, Water Management

PA Department of Environmental Protection

16th Floor Rachel Carson State Office Building

Harrisburg, PA 17105

DelVal Soil & Environmental Consultants

Mr. Joe Valentine, SAC Chair

Sky Run II, Suite A1

4050 Skyron Drive

Doylestown, PA 18901
Dear Ms. Myers and Mr. Valentine;

As you know, the Citizens Advisory Council (Council) has been approached several times about issues between the Sewage Advisory Committee (SAC) and the Department.  Council staff has monitored SAC meetings and been dialoging with various SAC members and DEP staff, and we are aware that you have offered to meet with the complainant.  At our November meeting, we were again asked to request a legislative hearing into DEP responsiveness to public participation and advisory committee input.  
Council’s Public Participation and Outreach Committee has recommended that we incorporate this complaint into its ongoing review of DEP’s public participation.  Council also encourages both parties to seek resolution of the various process issues so that both can move forward with a common understanding of respective roles and responsibilities.  We would be pleased to facilitate such a discussion.
Please call Sue Wilson, Council’s Executive Director, at 717-787-4527 if you have any questions or wish to discuss our offer of facilitation.

Respectfully,

Richard J. Manfredi



Cynthia Carrow

CAC Chair




PPO Committee Chair

